
Protect Your Tap 
Dover Township is asking for the customer’s help with comple�ng our Lead Service Line Inventory. Lead 
is very dangerous to human health. For children, lead exposure can cause irreversible and life-long 
health effects, including affec�ng IQ, focus, and academic achievement. Drinking water is a poten�al 
source of lead in homes. PA DEP and the EPA are requiring that by October 16 of 2024 we have both the 
system owned side and the customer owned side inventoried. We are asking that all Dover Township 
water customers email us a photo of their service line where it comes through either your founda�on 
wall or comes up through your floor if you do not have a basement to determine what material your 
service line is. We encourage you to email these photos and your address to 
Service@dovertownship.org. Dover Township is confident that we do not have any lead services in our 
system. We are commited to providing our customers with safe and clean drinking water. As part of this 
commitment Dover Township will help to minimize the financial impact of any customer owned service 
lines that are determined to be lead. For more informa�on check out the EPA website 
htps://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-drinking-water/basic-informa�on-about-lead-drinking-water .  
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